McDowell County Schools
Finance Procedure
Credit Cards
Background:

The district may obtain credit cards to be used for school officials and employees to pay for actual and necessary expenses not able to be paid for with the purchase order system.  This procedure sets out the acceptable and unacceptable uses of such credit cards.
Procedure:
Use of company-issued credit cards is a privilege, which the Superintendent may withdraw in the event of serious or repeated abuse. Any credit card must be used for business purposes only, in conjunction with the employee's job duties. Employees with such credit cards shall not use them for any non-business, non-essential purpose, i.e., for any personal purchase or any other transaction that is not authorized or needed to carry out their duties. Employees must pay for personal purchases (i.e., transactions for the benefit of anyone or anything other than the Company) with their own funds or personal credit cards. The use of credit cards is not intended to circumvent the system’s purchasing procedures.

Except where specifically approved by the Superintendent, credit cards shall not be carried daily by individuals.  Credit cards should be stored in a secure location by the financial secretary and checked out as needed.  The financial secretary will keep a log of all credit cards and the date of check out and return.
Immediately upon return, any employee using a credit card shall return the credit card, submit the original receipt and itemized sales ticket to the financial secretary.  The account number for the purchase should be written on the receipt and authorized.  

